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December 04, 2024 
 
To:   Parents/Guardians of LCS Students 
Fr:   Carmen L. Jodie, LCS Principal 
Re:  Clear Bag Policy: 2nd Bag Limit 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Happy Holidays!  We are pleased to announce that LCS has had a decrease in behavior 
incidents from the beginning of the school year to present.  LCS has consistently 
implemented the behavior matrix and Clear Bag Policy as stated in the Student/Parent 
Handbook; with the support of the school’s behavior team and LCS staff.   
 
As we continue in a positive direction, we will complete the school year with the Clear 
Bag Policy.  Therefore, please be reminded that LCS will provide up to 2 clear bag 
packs for your LCS student(s).  Thereafter, parents/guardians will be responsible for 
providing a clear bag pack for your student(s).   
 
For future consideration, the LCS team will determine if we will continue the Clear 
Bag Policy for our students, in the upcoming SY2025-2026.  In the meantime, we 
appreciate your support and cooperation as we continue to encourage and guide our 
students in a positive direction in their overall development.   
 
We thank you for your cooperation and understanding, as LCS strives to ensure that 
our students continue to thrive in a safe learning environment.  The safety of all 
stakeholders is being considered daily, for students, staff and community members.  
If you have any questions and/or concerns, you may call 928-291-0008.    

 


